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VOTE NO on house bill 2025    This bill is awful it will only hurt Oregonians and make 

more homeless or go hungry!  What about those on a fixed income!  Oregonians are 

struggling to pay their bills now!  What happens when they can't afford to drive or the 

gas to even get to work, much less eat!!   We can NOT afford more taxes!!!  VOTE 

NO on house bill 2025 


